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REPORT FOR THORNDON  PARISH COUNCIL MEETING   17/01/2013. 

 
Reported Crimes. 
There has been one crimes reported in the Parish of Thorndon since our last report. 
An attempted theft of a trailer in Clint road  
 
Security for Winter. 
We are seeing an increase in thefts of catalytic converters mainly from 4 x 4 and large vans please try to 
ensure vehicles are left secure and consider fitting a cat lock or marking the catalytic converter. 
We have also had a number of number plate thefts the plates being used to disguise vehicles for  use in 
crime and in avoiding charges  if you are replacing number plates please use security plates which shatter 
when removed making them useless to the thief  the security plates are marked and are usually not 
targeted   
There is an increase in thefts of laptop computers from schools we are advising all laptop devices are 
locked away securely when not in use 

 
Oil Thefts. 
 
Once again the theft of heating and Fuel Oil is causing concern. As the event at the school  
 
 
 
The Proposed Priorities for Mid Suffolk Central are:- 
 

 To identify potential targets vulnerable to burglary and provide practical advice to owners on how to 
improve security, whilst actively gathering intelligence and encouraging the public to report 
suspicious incidents.  

 

 To work with our local parish councils and otherpartner agencies to promote road safety for child 
cyclists and pedestrians during the winter months 

 

 To provide high visibility foot patrols in key vilages at varying times in order to reasure residents, 
deter crime and prevent disorder 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
Have Your Say 
 
The Community Priority Setting Meeting is now open to the public and is where our priorities for the 
following month will be set, please come along and raise any issues.  
The next meeting will be  Venue to be confirmed Monday 8

th
 April 2013 

 
The Meeting starts at 7.00pm and finishes at 8pm. All members of the Parish Council as well as the public 
are invited to attend when they can bring any issues/concerns to the meetings attention.  
 
Please contact us to find out when later meetings are, alternatively the information is on our website. 

 Along with our partners, we are committed to reducing crime and anti-social behaviour across the 
county.  Together we have developed Minimum Standards of service for victims and witnesses of 
anti-social behaviour, ensuring a high level of service is provided across the county.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Quality of service 
If you would like to tell us your views on the service that you have received from us or just to say how nice it is to see a 
Police Officer in your village, please let us know. We appreciate all feedback & comments from residents within our 
SNT area. 

 

Contact us 
Tel: 101 & ask to speak to the Mid Suffolk Central Team 
E-mail: midsuffcentral.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 
Website: www.onesuffolk.co.uk/safersuffolk/midsuffolkcentral - please visit our website which is updated 
regularly. 
 
Kind regards 
 
PC 54 Chris Neale & PCSO 3192 Stephen Johnson. 
 
Mid Suffolk Central SNT 
Debenham Police Station 
Low Road 
Debenham  
IP14 6QU 
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